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Friday, March 22, 2019

• Rebar deliveries will continue 

weekly to be delivered at approx. 

7:00 am along Terry Ave. This 

may require flagging during the 

unloading of materials.

• Loaders and Excavators will be 

demobilized on-site Saturday 

March 23, 2019, upon completion 

of our Cap Break Layer on that 

same day. Flaggers will continue 

to coordinate traffic while 

vehicles and equipment are 

loaded/unloaded from the 

excavation.

• The final foundation slab on 

grade pour will occur on Monday, 

March 25, 2019. This large pour 

date was selected to minimize 

overall disruption to the 

neighborhood as the Frye Art 

Museum will be closed on this 

day. In order to successfully 

complete this large pour we will 

be setting up the concrete pump 

truck on Terry Ave starting at 

6:00 am and begin placing 

concrete at 7:00 am. Concrete 

trucks will be delivering to site for 

the majority of the day. This will 

require flagging and one way 

traffic on Terry Ave.

• Elevated Decks for our P5 

Parking Level begins on Monday 

March 25, 2019. It is anticipated 

the project will be at grade by 

June of 2019.

Questions?

Visit the Project Website: 

www.707TerryProject.com

Email the team at: 

707TerryProject@grahamus.com
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